
WATERWORKS DISTRICT #1 IS ASKING ALL OF THEIR CUSTOMER TO PLEASE 
CONSERVE WATER DUE TO THE DROUGHT CONDITIONS AND INCREASED WATER 

DEMAND. 

 

WATER SYSTEMS THROUGOUT THE STATE ARE BEGINNING TO RUN INTO SUPPLY 
ISSUES. 

 

The well-being of our residents and the integrity of our state's water infrastructure 
are of utmost importance. By taking these steps and being prepared, we can work 

together to ensure a consistent water supply for all. 

 

We appreciate your dedication and prompt attention to this matter during these 

challenging times. 
 
 

Please help us conserve water by adhering to the standards below. 

 

  No automatic irrigation should be used between the hours of 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

  Irrigation is limited to no more than 10 minutes per station per day. 

  Watering outdoor landscapes in a manner that causes runoff onto adjoining sidewalk, 

      driveway, alley, or gutter is prohibited. 

  Irrigating lawn, shrubs, or ornamental landscape during and 48 hours after a measurable 

         rainfall is prohibited. 

  Washing a vehicle (including cars, trucks, boats, trailers, and recreational vehicles) 

      requires the use of a hand-held bucket or hose equipped with an auto shut-off nozzle. 

  Water fountains or decorative features are required to use recirculation systems. 

  Washing down hard or paved surfaces, including, but not limited to, sidewalks, 

      walkways, driveways, parking areas, tennis courts, patios or alleys, is prohibited. 

  Watering non-functional grass on commercial properties is prohibited. 

 

 


